
Dear Editor, 

 

We have added a paragraph in the Abstract and Conclusions related to the correlation of information 
between the surface and the lidar observations which are at an elevated height. We have also added 
the limitations of the present study and where future efforts should be focused on. 

 

Kind regards, 

Maria 


